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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

Friday 17th January 2020 
 

Y4 Residential trip to Lineham Farm 
Dear Parent, 
 

We are very pleased to let you know that this year we are planning a Class 4 Residential trip to 
Lineham Farm - a purpose built activity centre just outside of Leeds.  
 
The children will be visiting Lineham Farm on Wednesday 1st, Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd April, so 
they will be staying over for two nights. They will be able to take part in wide range of activities, from 
learning survival skills to animal care and climbing. Lineham Farm is an extremely safe setting and 
includes all the equipment the children will need along with meals and accommodation. 
 
School will be charged £120 per child for this trip but we have decided to subsidise the cost by only 
charging £40 each per pupil. If you would like to make the payments easier, you are welcome to pay 
£20 by Friday 14th February and a further £20 by Friday 27th March. We must receive £40 in total by 
Friday 27th March. Please take this money in a labelled envelope straight to the office. 
 
To find out more about all the wonderful facilities at Lineham Farm, please visit 
www.linehamfarm.co.uk. Mrs Brady and I will also hold an information session on Wednesday 5th 
February 9.20am – 10.15am, which would be very useful to attend. This gives us an opportunity to 
answer any question or worries that you may have as I’m sure this may be one of the first times your 
child has been away from home without you. There are also consent forms which need to be signed. We 
can send these home if there is no way that you can attend this information session. 
 
Please note that poor behaviour could result in a child not being allowed to attend. If this situation 
occurs, a full refund will be issued. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Potter 
Class 4 Teacher 
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